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Friday 8th September 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome back to another school year, it has been lovely to catch up with everyone this week.  
We particularly welcome our new starters: Poppy, James, Madeleine, Hetty, Elliot, Beatrice, 
Charlotte and William.  They have been enjoying our lovely new play area outside the new 
Learning Base.  Pop in and have a look at our new play area with its sandpit, mud play, seating 
area and decking, it has finished off our new learning base nicely. 
 
Uniform 
There is lots of lovely new uniform around school but already we have found some which is not 
labelled.  Please help your child (and us) by making sure all items belonging to your child are 
labelled clearly.  Thank you. 
 
FOES 
Thank you to everyone who supported and helped us with the tombola for Egton Show.  Despite 
the weather, we raised £525.  Thank you. 
 
The Hall Cuisine Evening which had to be cancelled last term has now been rescheduled for 
Saturday 14th October.  Places are limited so please collect your booking form and menu from 
the school office as soon as possible. 
 
75 Club 
Anyone wishing to join or continue with our 75 Club Monthly Draw please send your 
subscription of £13 for a half year or £26 for a full year in a named envelope to Mrs Webster. 
 
Parking and Traffic 
A number of local schools are being monitored for parking and traffic at certain times of the day 
by the local police.  Please ensure that you park responsibly and safely, keeping neighbouring 
driveways and the yellow zig zags clear, when picking up and dropping off.  Thank you. 
 
 
Arriving at School/Breakfast Club 
Please can we ask that children not using Breakfast Club do not arrive at school until 8.45am 
when a member of staff is formally on duty.  Should you require your child to arrive earlier at 
school please make use of our Breakfast Club which starts at 8.00am. Breakfast Club costs 
£2.50.  Children arriving before 8.45am will be placed into Breakfast Club and charges will be 
applied as appropriate. Please respect that our staff do need lesson preparation time prior to 
school starting. Thank you. 
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Clubs 
We are delighted to be able to offer after school clubs on Wednesday afternoons until October 
half term for children in Years 1-6.  Our reception children join clubs in April when they restart 
for the summer.  The children will be staying in the clubs which they were in before summer.  
Please complete the slip attached to this letter and return to school on Monday.  Clubs will start 
next Wednesday, 13th September. 
 
 
Dates for your Diary 
Swimming Dates:  Thursdays, 7th & 21st September, 5th & 19th October 
Harvest Festival  Thursday 5th October, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 
Parents Evenings   Wednesday 18th October and Thursday 19th October 
Break up Half Term Friday 20th October 
Return to School  Monday 30th October 
Christingle Service Thursday 7th December, St Matthew’s Church, Grosmont 6.30pm 
Christmas Carol Service Tuesday 19th December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 6.30pm 
Crib Service   Friday 22nd December, St Hilda’s Church, Egton, 9.30am 
Break up for Christmas 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Liz Orland 
Headteacher 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
EGTON SCHOOL CLUBS 2017 
 
 
Please return this slip to Egton School by Monday 11th September: 
 
 
 
Name/s ______________________________ 
 
**Please delete as appropriate: 
 

• **My child/ children do not wish to attend clubs and will return home by usual transport    
   arrangements 

 
 

• **My child wishes to attend the following clubs on Wednesdays and will be  
 
 
collected by _______________________________ at 4.15pm. 

 
 
 


